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Auburn GIANTS Seeking Coaches
The Auburn GIANTS Australian Football Club, affiliated in the AFL Sydney and AFL Sydney Juniors leagues, is seeking expressions of interest for a number of coaching positions for season 2017 for our women’s sides. 

Applications are invited for the following positions:

· SENIOR COACH/COACH COORDINATOR 
· ASSISTANT COACHES
· YOUTH GIRLS UNDER 18S COACH
· YOUTH GIRLS UNDER 14S COACH
After progressive development and a promotion to Premier Division for our Senior Women’s team and establishing our junior sides, we are seeking experienced and enthusiastic coaches that will lead us into an exciting future and build a strong bond with our talented playing group, which includes several U18s representative players.
Our club presents the opportunity to work with a talented group of retained players and an exciting group of young players moving through junior and into senior women’s football.

Our club offers outstanding facilities and strong committee support, as well as players that are motivated to improve both on and off the field.
All expressions of interest should include coaching experience, accreditation, playing history and a cover letter detailing reasons for application, as well as identifying the position/s applying for.
Please note, all applicants must have completed Level 1 AFL Coaching accreditation or above.
Please send applications and any requests for further information to auburngiantsfootball@gmail.com with the subject heading ‘2017 Coach Application’.
Applications close 5.00pm, Friday 23rd of September 2016.
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